VERO BEACH MUSEUM OF ART

General Visitor Photography Policy

Photography is permitted in the Permanent Collection galleries and sculpture
parks, for private, noncommercial use only. Smart phone photos for
posting/sharing on social media is also allowed in these areas. Photographs may
not be published, sold, reproduced, distributed, or otherwise commercially
exploited in any manner.

Flash photography, tripods, selfie sticks, and other special equipment are not
permitted in the galleries.

Photography must be conducted without disruption to Museum operations or
limitation to the accessibility of exhibitions, entrances/exits, doorways, and high
traffic areas.

Climbing, leaning or sitting on artworks is not permitted. Placing props or
equipment on the sculpture is not permitted.

Photography of special exhibitions or works of art on loan to the museum is
generally permitted unless otherwise noted.

Commercial Photography and Camera Crews

All photography of a non-personal nature (i.e. editorial, commercial, advertisement) is
prohibited without the permission of the Museum and the copyright holders of the
artwork(s) in question. For on location shooting, please contact: Sophie Bentham-Wood,
Director of Marketing and Communications. Tel: 772 231 0707 ext. 121 or email
sbwood@vbmuseum.org.
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